
Announcements 

Monday, May 9, 2022 

A Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

From May 4th to May 20th, Alaina from Health Practicum is running a toy 

drive for Children’s Hospital.  Boxes are located in the foyers at North 

and South Campuses.  We are looking for new donations like Uno, 

Kinetic Sand, and Play-Doh. For any additional information, contact 

Alaina. 

 
We have 23 days left of the school year!! It’s time to check the lost and 
found, clean out your lockers and start to prepare for summer break. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


